NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Date_ pecember 6, 1957

Mr. Garrett C. Whitworth
El Paso Natural Gas Company
P.0O. Box 1492

El Paso, Texas

Gentlemen;

Your application for axtension in gas well teating in the San Juan

Basin

dated c7 has been received, and has been tentatively
scheduled for hearing be%o}e_mmr on
January 7, 1958

A copy of the docket will be forwarded to you as soon as the matter is
advertised.

Very truly yours,

(Lt

A, L. PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ga



